
WALTER J. SHORT
4850 NORTHPARK DRIVE 

P. 0. BOX 1817
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80907 

PHONE (303) 598-2345

June 4, 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Monte del Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87501

Dear Laura Gilpin:

It was a real pleasure talking with you today and I wanted you 
to know how much we all enjoyed your fine book, "The Endur­
ing Navajo".

I inclose my check in the amount of $150 for an 11 x 14 of the 
"Navajo Fences".

Further, I would be interested in knowing the cost of two of your 
portraits from "The Enduring Navajo", an Old Navajo Woman 
and Molian of Red Rock.

Thank you again.

WJS/lm
Incl.


